September 7, 2021

TO: City of Vaughan — Committee of Adjustment:

As member of the community impacted by the Minor Variance Application A168/21, this
letter is to express my personal disapproval of this application.

Compliance with the laws, rules, regulations and policies created by the City of Vaughan

and the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks ensures a safe and healthy
environment for the community.

While sometimes minor deviations may be approved prior to implementation, after
public consultation and in agreement with the neighbors, this is obviously not the case.

The deviation does not appear to be minor. The application is after the fact. The rules
and by-laws were completely ignored.

Should the City of Vaughan approve this application, they would remove this from the
community membmyd set a negative rule-flouting precedent for others.

Thank you. 4
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